
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

A warm and heartfelt welcome to the Paya Lebar Methodist Girls’ School (Secondary) family! 

It is truly a privilege and honour to serve alongside a dynamic PSSG Exco team as the 

Chairperson 2025 of the PLMGSS Parent School Support Group (PSSG). Together, we are 

united by a shared purpose: to guide and nurture our daughters into women of fine character, 

with a passion for life and learning, living in favour with God and man. 

At PLMGSS, we believe in the power of partnership between the school, parents, and the wider 

community. As parents, our role extends beyond supporting our daughters academically; we 

are here to journey with them as they navigate the challenges and milestones of their teenage 

years. The PSSG serves as a meaningful platform for parents to connect, support one another 

and contribute meaningfully to the school community.  

Throughout the year, there will be many opportunities to connect—through workshops, 

events, and volunteer activities. I encourage you to participate in any way you can, big or small. 

Your involvement not only enriches the school experiences of our daughters but also benefits 

the larger school community.  

Together, with God’s guidance and grace, we can create a nurturing and enriching 

environment that uplifts every member of the school. Through workshops, and parent bonding 

activities, we aim to equip parents with valuable tools and insights to support and guide our 

daughters through their wonderful teenage years. The PSSG also serves as a platform for 

parents to connect, share experiences and grow together as a supportive and united 

community.  

On behalf of the school, we would like to invite you to join our team of dynamic parents; to use 

your time and talents to improve the overall school experience for our PL Family.  

You may indicate your interest in joining the PSSG as well as to find out more about our 

activities on the school website: https://www.plmgss.moe.edu.sg/about-us/pssg/  

I wish you all a joyful Christmas and a wonderful New Year! 

Yours sincerely,  
Mrs Yolanda Gooi 
Chairperson, Parent School Support Group (PSSG)  
Paya Lebar Methodist Girls’ School (Secondary) 
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